
In an effort to provide our students with opportunities to engage in pro-social interactions 
with leaders in our community and break down barriers that may exist with law enforce-
ment, Canyon State Academy Jr. Rams and students went on a field trip to tour the Maricopa 
County Sheriff’s Law Enforcement Center in Queen Creek. After the field trip, CSA hosted 
the Sheriff’s Office on our “home court” for a mini (best 3 out of 5) Nukem tournament and 
basketball game.

It was a great afternoon for students, staff and the deputies who competed side-by-side with 
one another and enjoyed each other’s company with some refreshments afterward.

One student stated that playing on the same team with the deputies was not what he had 
expected and made him think about police officers in a different way. This event is one of 
many offered on CSA’s campus that provide opportunities for youth to engage with civic 
leaders in our community.


